
 

Construction Update: Almond Road and Dada 

Drive Intersection Closure Begins Monday, July 

9th 

Interested in following along with Village construction projects, as well as regional 

road construction projects? The Village of Gurnee provides an update of local 

projects on a periodic basis. You can also check out the Road Construction 

Updates webpage.  

 

 

Almond Road and Dada Drive Intersection Closure 

 

As part of the 2018 Road Rehabilitation program, the intersection of Almond Road 

and Dada Drive will be closed for a period of six weeks beginning Monday, July 

9th. Detours will be posted during the duration of the closure. 

 

The closure of the Almond Road and Dada Drive intersection is to facilitate the 

installation of a mini-roundabout to improve traffic flow at the intersection. The 

timing of this closure has been coordinated with local schools to finalize 

construction before school returns to session. 

 

Residents can learn more about the upcoming intersection improvements and read 

frequently asked questions by visiting www.gurnee.il.us/almond_dada 
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